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Dear Sir, 4

In reference to the above I think the membership of the
proposed Radiation Safety Committee should include a Inember
of the Safety and Security Dept. They are involved in the hospital
Safety and Security and as such have a role in the Safety of Raciio-
active Materials . I think the JCAH requires a Radiation Cor::mittee
which should include a member of 4 e Safety and Security Dept. In
order not to duplicate the efforts, the inclusion of a member from
the Safety and Security dept. would meet both require 2nents .

Thank You,
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